
SG Outreach Move to Broxton - December Update

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our Spruce Grove Outreach campus will finally be on the
move as our days at the Matthew’s Avenue location are down
to the last week. We can hardly wait for this official new
chapter to begin. This move represents a fresh start and a
chance to enjoy an enhanced learning environment
together.The modular classrooms are in place and exciting
progress is being made by the PSD Facilities crews and
contractors as they prepare the link that connects those new
learning spaces to the existing school.

Please note, to facilitate a smooth transition to École Broxton Park School, we will make slight
modifications to our school calendar. Our current Spruce Grove campus will be closed to
the public on Wednesday, December 20, 2023, and Thursday, December 21, 2023. This
brief pause will allow us to set up our new space and ensure everything is ready for our
students to learn.

The new campus will officially open its
doors on Monday, January 8, 2024. This
day will mark the beginning of an exciting
new chapter for our community, and we are
eager to welcome you there.

Important Dates

● The last day to exchange modules
will be Tuesday, December 19,
2023 until 7:30pm. Make sure to
have all your necessary materials
before the move.

● For those enrolled in 30 level
diploma courses, the final module is due on our first day at the new location, Monday
January 8th 2024.

● Additionally, please prepare for final exams scheduled between Monday, January 15,
and Friday, January 19, 2024.

We understand that change can bring a mix of emotions, but we assure you that our
commitment to providing a supportive and dynamic learning environment remains unwavering.
The new campus has been chosen with the needs and aspirations of our students and families
in mind, and we can't wait to embark on this new journey with you.



Parking

Since our Virtual Learning staff and Parkland Student Athlete Academy cohort has already been
at the new location since the beginning of the school year, staff and families have had time to
adjust to the new bus lanes as well as parking and pick-up/drop-off routines.

Please note, parking is limited. However,
once construction fences have been
removed, additional parking for CFL
Outreach staff and students will be
available north of the modular
classrooms.

Stay tuned for more details about our new
location and the exciting opportunities it will
offer. Your support and understanding during
this transition period are greatly appreciated.

Let's embrace this change together with enthusiasm and anticipation for all the wonderful
experiences awaiting us at our new campus!

Leanne Gruending (Outreach Coordinator & Assistant Principal of CFL)
& Travis McNaughton (Principal of CFL)
780-962-1414


